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Heller Statement on Las Vegas Helicopter Accident
 

(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following regarding the helicopter crash in Las Vegas yesterday:
“My deepest sympathies go to the families of the people who died in the helicopter crash near Lake Mead. The National Park Service and local first responders have done an excellent job handling a difficult situation. I will continue to monitor the situation as the National Transportation Safety Board conducts its investigation,” Senator Heller said. 
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